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June 09, 2014 

 

6:00 P.M.  Salute to the Flag 

 

   Roll Call of Members 

 

   Approval of the Journal of the meeting of June 2, 2014. 

     

George V. Colella Academic Award Presentation 

 

Public Hearings 

 

Hearing called, as ordered, on the petition of National Grid to install 

conduits on Beach Street in accordance with the plan on file. 

 

Committee Reports 

 

In accordance with the provisions of Rule 23 of the City Council’s Rules 

of Order, the following motions or communications are being reported 

out of committee with the recommendation to be placed on file. 

 

14-031 RE:  Proposed amendment to the ordinances relative to the 

sale of tobacco products. 

 

14-055 RE:  Petition to abandon a certain portion of Brookdale 

Street. 

 

Communications 

 

Comm. from the Mayor relative to the appointment of Yolanda 

Napolitano, 63 Washington Avenue, Revere, MA to the Revere Public 

Library Board of Trustees. 

 

Comm. from the City Clerk relative to a surety bond approval for John 

Cammarata. 

 

Comm. from Veteran’s Affairs relative to the installation of a memorial 

pole for Pasquale S. DelGreco, A1C, Air Force at 123 Malden Street. 

 

Comm. from Site Plan Review relative to #85 Broadway, Revere.  

 

Comm. from the Mayor relative to the water meter program. 

 

Comm. from the Mayor relative to free cash transfer to the Stabilization 

Fund – Water and Sewer Enterprise Fund. 

 

Comm. from the Mayor relative to free cash transfer to the Stabilization 

Fund – General Fund. 

 



Comm. from the Mayor relative to the 2015 water and sewer rate. 

   

Motions 

 

14-146 Motion presented by Councillor Giannino:  That the Mayor 

request the Department of Public Works to install a guardrail at 529 

Washington Avenue in the interest of public safety.  Several vehicles have 

driven over the homeowner’s lawn at this location. 

 

14-147 Motion presented by Councillor Morabito:  That the Mayor 

request Mass Highway to replace or fill an uncovered  junction box on the 

sidewalk before the entrance of the former Shaw's Supermarket parking lot 

entrance located at 209 Revere Beach Parkway. This poses a safety risk to 

citizens who walk along the sidewalk. 

 


